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Dear Sir/Madam
As a registered  interested party, Unique Reference: 20025830,  I recently received an
email including a link to the Rule 6 Letter from the Examining Authority for Sizewell C. This
link invited me to attend/speak at the Preliminary Meeting along with a draft Examination
Timetable and other important information.
 
Whilst I see no need to  wish  speak at the preliminary meeting I would like to raise the
following :
 
Agenda Item 4 covers Initial Assessment of Principal Issues to be examined. However, it is
not clear if this based on Relevant Representations  by September 2020 or whether it will
also include any additional or different issues arising from SZC’s submission of  revised
proposals made after September 2020.
 
To enable informed representations on the Principal Issues during the examination, it
would be helpful to have the above clarified . This would ensure that the list of Principal
issues is as comprehensive as possible and give certainty as to which submissions/versions
of the SZC proposals future representations are to be made.
 
Although I see no need to speak at the Preliminary Meeting, please could you advise
whether it will be possible to attend just to listen.
 
I understand from  the Rule 6 Letter that
‘you are not required to make oral or written submissions at the Preliminary Meeting in order
to participate in the Examination’
As an IP I understand I will be given further opportunity to make written submissions
during the Examination. Further information on how to do this will be included in the Rule
8 letter sent by email after the Preliminary meeting. Please can you advise if this will be
automatic and whether I will need to register to attend/listen to the virtual examination.
 
Many thanks
Susan Stone
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